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THE ROYAL OAK AND BELL CONSTRUCTION DONATE CHRISTMAS TREE  

 

The Mayor of Lydd, Cllr Bob Jones, and Members and staff of Lydd Town Council 

would like to express their gratitude on behalf of the community of Lydd to The Royal 

Oak, Park Street, Lydd and Bell Construction (South East) who have jointly donated 

the money to pay for the Christmas tree and lights which was delivered and installed 

during November in readiness for the Christmas events being held in Lydd at the 

beginning of December. 

This is the second year that Sharon from The Royal Oak and Hayley Bell from Bell 

Construction have funded the Christmas tree and we are most grateful to them for 

their support to Lydd Town Council and the whole of the community of Lydd. The 

banner at the base of the tree was donated by Top Banana Services. 

We are delighted to say that Councillor Darren Chapman, the Deputy Mayor of Lydd, 

gave the wonderful news to the Council at their meeting on 6th November. 

 

 


